
The Chiropractic Future Strategic Plan is pleased to announce that they are
offering a limited number of student travel stipends to present their
research findings at the ACC RAC conference in San Diego, California,
March 21-23, 2024. This stipend is intended to help cover the cost of travel
and lodging, making it easier for students to attend and showcase their
hard work and dedication to the field.
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“The ACC-RAC conference is an excellent
opportunity for students to network with
professionals and peers from around the
world, learn about the latest research and
advancements in chiropractic care, and gain
valuable experience presenting in a
professional setting. By presenting research
at this conference, students can establish
themselves as a thought leader in the
industry and make meaningful contributions
to the field.” stated Dr. Robert Butler,
member of the Research Workgroup.

Robert Butler, DC
Research Workgroup

To be considered, interested students must submit an abstract of their
research to ACC-RAC by September 1st and submit an application to
Chiropractic Future by September 30th. Our selection committee will review
all applications and select the most deserving candidates. 

Interested students can visit https://www.chiropracticfuture.com/acc-rac-
student-research-travel-stipend to submit their application.



About the Chiropractic Future Strategic Plan 

In November of 2019, a visionary idea was born: Build a strategic plan which
will lead the entire chiropractic profession into an essential and thriving
future. In August 2020, that visionary idea became The Chiropractic Future
Visioning and Strategic Planning Project. Massive quantitative and
qualitative data gathering from all corners of the profession successfully
identified common goals and priorities. Intensely spirited and collaborative
workgroup sessions, representing the breadth of the profession,
accomplished the heavy lift of creating an actionable, measurable plan.
Eighteen months after the idea was born, a historic 2021 – 2026 strategic
plan has been developed.
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About the Association of Chiropractic Colleges

Established in 1989 and led by its Board of Directors, ACC advances
chiropractic education by supporting its members as they educate future
doctors, increasing awareness of the rewards and satisfaction of a
chiropractic education, attracting a more diverse student body, and
promoting innovation and quality in healthcare through chiropractic
education, research, and service.


